
Our first Distinguished Lecturer, Dr. Lori Bruce, Associate Dean for Re-

search in the College of Engineering at Mississippi State University, will be 

on campus April 8.  Dr. Bruce will be giving a Today’s Engineering and Sci-

ence Leader lecture for undergraduates, and meeting with  women gradu-

ate students and faculty, as well. 

We will be kicking off the Executive Coaching Program in March — let us 

know now if you are interested in participating this year (March 2010—

February 2011). We will repeat this program each year for the next three 

years. Executive Coaching is ideal for mid–career faculty  and focuses on 

career planning and goal setting. 

Our Career Networking Program will kick off Spring Quarter 2010, as well.  

Funds will be available to support activities such as bringing researchers to 

campus, visiting potential collaborators at other campuses, meeting with 

potential funding agencies, participating in key  workshops, etc.   The March Faculty 

Lunch at the Ropp 

will be: Wednesday, 

March 17, from 

12:30  - 1:30 p.m. 

and our topic will be: 

*Communication*!  

Learn how to get 

your message across 

in three easy steps 

that effectively com-

municate your ideas! 
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Check out the WEPAN Knowledge Center online database of resources, re-

ports, data, statistics, profiles, best practices and materials focused on ad-

vancing women in engineering and science.  ―What’s New in the Knowledge 

Center‖ lists the newest resources.  Resources are annotated, have full bib-

liographic information, as well as a link to direct you to the resource.   
 

 http://www.wepanknowledgecenter.org 
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Questions? Want more informa-

tion about the ADVANCEing    

Faculty Program?  Contact the 

Office for Women in Science and 

Engineering (OWISE) at:     

 

advance@latech.edu 

 

call us at 257-2101, or check out 

our website at:  

 

http://www.advance.latech.edu 

We will offer COES Mentee Seminar one last time before we kick off the 

COES Mentoring Program.  Be sure to sign up if you are interested in partici-

pating in the COES Mentoring Program but weren’t able to attend the previ-

ous training sessions. Just call he OWISE Office at 257-2101 or e-mail us at 

advance@latech.edu to sign up.  You can check out the Mentoring Work-

shop materials on the ADVANCEing Faculty website.   
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